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Mail in voting is essential to giving everyone the opportunity to vote.  Those in 

support of in person voting are not interested in the will of the majority but the rule of 

the minority.  We, the residents of Oregon and citizens of the U.S., should have every 

avenue available to exercise our right to vote.  Those responsible for this attack on 

our voting rights are truly losers. 


